

Contents of this

Mrs Church

newsletter:

Tacon's Farm

Welcome

E Safety

Cash free school

The 48 Hour Rule

Harvest Festival

Christmas Cards

Forest School

Dates for your diary

Black History Month

Our website

Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School

Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk 01493 369283

October 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

We had a fantastic trip to Tacon's Farm last week. Picking onions, potatoes and pumpkins and getting a feel of what life is like on the farm. The children's behaviour was exemplary, it is so lovely to watch how they look after one another.

I must thank Friends for supporting us to get our new cabin classroom fitted with lights and electric sockets. Special thanks to Andrew (Ayda's dad) and Ash (Amy's dad) who gave up their Sunday to work on the electrics – above and beyond – thank you!

Have a lovely autumnal weekend.

Julie







Welcome to our Reception children

Starting school is a big deal for all concerned. Our reception children (and of course their parents) have shown great courage to settle into Big School so quickly. Well done

Jacob, Effie, Harry, Amos, Ayla and Harrison

We also express a warm welcome to new children throughout the school.

Levi (Year 1)

E-Safety

All staff attended an E-safety event at Broadland High School recently. It was presented by the '2 Johns' and was very informative if not rather sobering. The '2 Johns' have a website which is well worth a look. There is a parent/carer section

https://esafetytraining.org

Cash Free School

We are a cash free school. You may pay for lunches, music lessons and clubs via the Pupil Asset Parent App (MIS) or direct to the school account. Our details are sort code 20 62 61, account number 70412058, account name NCC Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School.

Can you please add your child's name and a L for lunches, M for music and T for trips.

PA Parent App — if it is your first time using the app, tap First Login/Forgot Password, then enter the email address that the school has on record for you. When you tap Submit, PA will send you an email which will allow you to set your password. You need to inform school if your email address has changed. You will be asked to set a four digit PIN before you login. Please contact the school office if you are having difficulty logging on to Pupil Asset.

The '48 Hour Rule'

Government guidance states that adults and children should stay away from school for 48 hours following a bout of diarrhoea or vomiting. This is to prevent the spread which would lead to more people needing to be absent from teaching or learning.

Thank you for your support with this





You are warmly invited to our Harvest Festival Service at St.

Margaret's Church Fleggburgh on Friday 21st October at 09:30 and then back to school for a harvest snack.

The pupils had great fun learning about how potatoes, onions and pumpkins are grown at Tacons Farm and will be using what they picked to make the Harvest lunch. Please do come back to school after the service to share the snack with your children.

Could you please send in any tins/packets of food from Monday 17th October, proceeds to be donated to Martham Food Bank.



B

Christmas Cards!

Don't buy them yet!

The children will be drawing their Christmas pictures to go to produce an individual Christmas card that you can buy.

The FINAL date to order is Monday October 17th. So keep an eye out for ordering details over the next few days.





Dates for your diary

Monday 10th October Parent Consultations

Saturday 15th October Autumn Fun Walk (between 11 – 2)

Monday 17th October Gressenhall Trip

Last day to order Christmas Cards

Thursday 20th October Poetry Day – Neatishead Primary

Friday 21st October Harvest Festival in Church at 09.30 than

back to School for a harvest snack

Friends Meeting (after school)

Monday 24th October –

Friday 28th October Half Term

Monday 31st October Nasal Flu vaccine

Monday 7th November Individual Photographs (Tempest)

Thursday 24th November Year 6 (NCMP)

Friday 25th November Celebration Assembly 14:30

Friends Meeting (after school)

Tuesday 12th December Happy Smiles (oral health)
Wednesday 14th December Christmas Production 14:00

Thursday 15th December Panto Trip

Friday 16th December Christingle in Church 09:30

Black History Month

We will be exploring Black History during Black History Month in October. Norfolk Black History month have a website listing local events.

norfolkblackhistorymonth.org

Please see what your children have been doing

We are regularly updating the website with photos and information about school life. Do take a look – you may find a photo of your child if you dip in the 'Learning' section

www.fleggburghprimary.org.uk

'They will soar on wings like eagles They will run and not grow weary They will walk and not be faint.'

<u>Isaiah 40:31</u>